KEY STAGE 2 SUMMER HOMEWORK 2025
Dear Parents/ Guardians, 

As a school, with the Summer holidays fast approaching, we are beginning to think about the next academic year and what it may bring. Class swaps have come and gone and we are all looking forward to the challenges and opportunities that await us in 2025-26! 

SUMMER PROJECT

Over the summer, to keep brains ticking over and skills finely tuned, we hope that all pupils will take part in our ‘Summer Project’.  We would like pupils over the Summer to undertake a project on an age appropriate subject of their choice ready to present to the pupils in their class when they get back to school in September. Examples of projects could be a favourite sports person, what I did over the summer, an animal etc…
· All information will need to be put together in the form of a poster presentation (A2 maximum size) or digital format of the pupils choosing e.g. PowerPoint or Adobe Express (both of which pupils have access to via their Hwb accounts) etc. 
· Pupils will need to present their projects to the class in the form of a short talk. Pupils should be able to speak confidently for 3-5 minutes (5 mins max). Please note, these presentations will form the basis of the pupils’ baseline oracy assessment, so we are looking for pupils to ‘talk’, not ‘read’ their presentations.  
· All projects need to be handed into class teachers by Friday 12th September. Every pupil handing in a project by the deadline will receive 20 House Points.  As this will be one of the first pieces of work the teachers will receive, pupils will need to try and ensure it is their best work please.
We hope you have a safe and enjoyable Summer and would like to take this opportunity to thank you for all the help and support you have shown us over the year, as ever it is much appreciated. 

The KS2 Teachers

SUMMER READING CHALLENGE 2025
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We hope that pupils will take part in this Summer’s Libraries Reading Challenge – ‘Story Garden’. Pupils can participate in the challenge online here https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/ or by visiting their local library. 
There are lots of fantastic rewards for pupils to collect as they enjoy their books. We would like as many pupils as possible to take part, so please go online or visit your library soon, and remember, it’s FREE to join! 
SPELLING AND TIMES TABLE PRACTICE

Six weeks is a long time, so to ensure pupils have those important spellings and times table facts at their fingertips on their return to school in September, remember pupils can log onto ‘Hwb’ so they can play the J2blast spelling and times tables games. Other sites that might be of use include Hit The Button, TTRockstars and Mathletics along with other sites that can be accessed via class pages on our school website https://www.peterstonprimary.net/
[image: image2.png]2hlast

jeblast



       [image: image3]    [image: image4.png]


   [image: image5]      [image: image6.png]



